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Book Club

3 December 2018

Dear Residents,

REMINDER

CHRISTMAS BOOK MORNING & LUNCH

Is on Tuesday, 11 December 2018
@ 10am for 10.30am

This will be our last meeting for the year, so please
join us for an interesting morning, all are welcome.

ch"smla_s We'll be giving some feedback about the library and
Bnok Mommg inviting your comments and suggestions, thereafter
there will be a round-the-room-mini-book reviews by

& Linch willing Residents.

The morning will be followed by a delicious cold buffet-style lunch at the Bistro, we
do hope that many of you will join us in celebrating a year of interesting reviews,
talks and events.

All Residents are welcome
Please book for the lunch directly with the Bistro.
[Booking now open]

The Library Team




